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North Tartan Newsletter 
It is time for all of us to  move into the future of North Tartan basketball.  Without even knowing one 
another we are instantaneously bonded by one common goal:  the success of North Tartan basketball!  
Over the last few months the entire North Tartan staff has been diligently working on the 2015 season.  
Essentially, all of us are driven by the connection we make with our #ntfamily and the excitement that 
surrounds our club year after year.  The North Tartan Area Girls Booster Club is to support,  encourage, 
and advance your daughters towards a successful college career.  We (North Tartan) have 
exceeded that expectation for 
over a decade and now it is time 
to work into the future.  

Check this out... the slideshare presentation is 
overwhelming!
http://slideshare.net/AnthonyTravel/north-tartan-amsterdam-
belgium-paris-2014

 To The Players & Parents of North Tartan AAU:

Thank you again for selecting Anthony Travel to plan your 2016 
foreign tour to the Netherlands, Belgium & France. While many 
of the details regarding your tour will begin to be developed next 
summer here are a few important things to think about:

Registration

Registering for this tour is easy. The process can be completed via 
form attached to this email or electronically at:

https://fs30.formsite.com/AnthonyTravel/NorthTartanAAU/index.html
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Registration 2015 

Registrations for 2015 have 
begun.   In fact, the "Captain" 
Matt Stueber has been testing 
out our new site and sign up 
and reports it is "10 X's" more 
efficient.   

AAU cards 

AAU cards run September 1 
through August 31 each year.  
While players routinely 
purchase cards throughout the 
spring I suggest you renew 
now and include your new 
AAU # with your registration. 

GAMES and Games 

It is December... so please let 
Director Bill Larson and the 
rest of the North Tartan staff 
know what games to come to!  
Simply email : 
northtartan@msn.com  

and send us the specifics.  
Especially note if there if there 
is a potential "milestone" that 
could be reached - 1,000 
points, 1,000 rebounds, any 
accolades.
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SPRING SUMMER TRAVEL 

The majority of information pertaining to travel and room 
accommodations will be  provided in March to all teams.  
However, there are a few teams traveling over the NCAA viewing 
period April 24-26 and it is never too early to start looking for 
flights.   As you prepare to travel please note the closest airports 
to  the gym and hotel are either Norfolk or Hampton / Newport 
News.  Games start as early as 9:00am on Friday (arrive Thursday 
night) and will conclude mid-afternoon Sunday.  A flight after 
5:30pm is a "safe" call on the 26th.  

Scott Dekart is the North Tartan travel coordinator.  He has 
already solidified a block of rooms and will connect with 
everyone once teams are 90% registered.  Scott's email is 
sadekart@yahoo.com !  

April 24-26 NIKE BOO WILLIAMS 

www.boowilliamsbball.org 
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North Tartan Tour of 
Central Europe 

June 2016, our club will be one 
of only a few youth travel teams 
to ever experience  international 
basketball as we embark for 9 
days traveling throughout Paris, 
Belgium and Amsterdam.  The 
trip of a lifetime is open to all 
North Tartan athletes and 
families.  Information about this 
trip is available by contacting 
Director Bill Larson or Matt 
Stueber.   

• 3-4 games against FIBA 
International teams 

• Guided sightseeing tours 
throughout some of the most 
beautiful and historic cities in 
the world 

• Cross cultural international 
basketball adventure 
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